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Upcoming   Mihsill Family traveling  in the US                               Larry and LeAnn Sellers return to Cote d’Ivoire 

  30  Depend on the 
Lord to help parents 
as they prepare for 
their children to re-
enter school in the 
next month. 

31  Depend on the 
Lord to provide for 
students as they pre-
pare to come to IBAO 
for classes in Sep-
tember. 

    1  Depend on the 
Lord to help Larry 
Sellers finish revising 
his Church of God 
Doctrines book for 
distribution. 

2  Depend  on the 
Holy Spirit to calm 
the unrest in Burkina 
Faso and to encour-
age believers across 
the country. 

3  Depend on the 
Lord to help high 
school students as 
they complete their 
exit exams this week. 

4  Depend on the 
Lord to continue to 
lower the number of 
persons with COVID 
in Abidjan. 

5  Depend on God to 
be with MK Moore 
Mihsill as he begins 
second grade today. 

6  Depend on the 
Lord to help the ins-
tallation of the tower 
for the well  without 
any problems in Lak-
polo. 

7  Depend on the 
Lord to heal six-year- 
old David, who is 
sponsored through 
Children of Promise, 
from  burns he suf-
fered on his legs 

8 Depend  on the 
Lord to help those 
who are living with 
AIDS to be encour-
aged in these difficult 
times. 

9  Depend on the 
Holy Spirit to be with 
pastors as they 
preach the word in 
various local lan-
guages. 

10  Depend on the 
Lord to help Pastor 
Francis as he leads 
the congregation in 
Sinfra. 

11  Depend on God 
to give safety to the 
Mihsills as they trav-
el on home assign-
ment. 

12  Depend on the  
Holy Spirit to accom-
pany Larry and 
LeAnn Sellers as 
they travel back to 
Côte d’Ivoire today. 

13  Depend on the 
Lord to complete the 
final steps for the 
Abidjan land to be 
developed. 

14  Depend on the 
Holy Spirit to lead 
women to find new 
ways to encourage 
each other during this 
time. 

15  Depend on the 
Lord’s provision for 
support for John and 
Gwen Johnson as 
new GS Africa  Re-
gional Coordinators. 

16  Depend on the 
Lord to protect south-
ern district Pastor 
Soukalo as he travels 
to visit  congrega-
tions. 

17  Depend on the 
Lord to touch the 
hearts of those listen-
ing to CBH French 
throughout the coun-
try. 

18  Depend on the 
Lord to lead the Na-
tional Youth Com-
mittee concerning 
their upcoming an-
nual retreat. 

19  Depend on the 
Lord to watch over 
their adult children as 
the Sellerses return 
to Côte d’Ivoire. 

20  Depend on the 
Lord to give wisdom 
and good health to 
Children of Promise 
volunteers, caring for 
sponsored children. 

21  Depend on God 
to open new doors for 
outreach into other 
countries of West 
Africa. 

22  Depend on the 
Lord to be with Pastor 
Emmanuel as he trav-
els to visit  congrega-
tions and encourage 
pastors and believers 

23  Depend on the 
Lord to lead Sunday 
School teachers as 
they share the Word 
with children today. 

24  Depend on the 
Lord to encourage 
Pastor Luc as he 
serves the congrega-
tion in Djapagui. 

25  Depend on the 
Lord to continue  
helping churches in 
Abidjan to re-open 
their doors! 

26  Depend on the 
Lord for growth of the 
new cell group in 
Ouagadougou the 
capital of Burkina  
Faso. 

27  Depend on the 
Lord to help those in 
the congregations in 
Côte d’Ivoire to give 
as He leads them to 
do. 

28  Depend on the 
Lord to help Larry and 
LeAnn Sellers as they 
readjust to living in 
Côte d’Ivoire. 

29  Depend on the Lord 
to encourage  believers 
to  reach out to widows 
and orphans in their 
congregations. 
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“Some trust in chariots and others in 
horses, but we depend on the Lord our 
God.”                                  Psalms 20:7 

Even the Flowers  

depend on God! 


